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January 1, 2017

Mr. John Doe
John Doe Construction Company

P.O. Box 1111
City, State, Zip
Re: Contract ID# 3333, Job No. J44444, Route XX, County.

Dear Mr. Doe;

All attempts to complete this contract with your company have proved unsuccessful.  As a result, MoDOT is forwarding the final plans package for this project to the Division of Construction for final project review and closesure.  
If there are any issues you wish to discuss concerning the final documentation as outlined in a previous letter to you, please contact John Buck, Resident Engineer at (phone no.).

Sincerely,

Jane Doe, P.E.

SE District Construction and Materials Engineer

Copies: Project Office
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